

353 River Road Hudson, MA 01749

(978) 562-8550 (978) 562-8551 (fax)

May 28, 2015

Re: Church Business Meeting – June 14, 2015

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

God is good! This past year we celebrated 37 baptisms, 26 new members and many more visitors, commitments and rededications to Christ. We give thanks and celebrate with joy that entire God has accomplished for His glory in and through Grace Baptist Church. Our mission at Grace is to "Love God, Love Others and Make Disciples." We feel God has called and gifted Grace to accomplish this mission by creating relationships that will help people know and follow Christ and equipping believers for the work of the ministry.

Included in this mailing you will find a copy of the proposed church budget for the 2015-2016 fiscal year, Elder nominees' information and the business meeting agenda. We would ask you to prayerfully consider this budget prior to the church business meeting, which will take place directly following the third service on June 14, 2015. At this business meeting, we will gather as a congregation to vote on the budget and Elder candidates, as well as other important items of church business. Should you have any questions related to the budget prior to the business meeting, members of the Finance Committee and the Elders will be available between services on June 7th to address those questions. You can also send your comments and questions to elders@gracehudson.org.

Our prayer is that, as you review this information, you will see beyond mere numbers to lives that are being impacted by the Kingdom of God.

In Christ's grace,

The Elders of Grace Baptist Church